
I am loving this warm spring weather, makes me think of Alaska, with less mosquitoes! 

Lots of plans are underway for LightShine, so I’m going to jump right to it, starting with our fundraising/30 
year anniversary banquet on April 11! Join us for a night to celebrate all God has done and look forward to all 
He will continue to do. We are gathering funds to expand our base property in Palmer, AK, to better 
accommodate all of the teams that are serving.  If you would like to attend, donate, or provide a dessert, that 
would be amazing!  We are also still accepting donations of twin sheet sets to use at the base. Our base 
property helps us support the teams who are serving in Alaska by providing a comfortable place to sleep and 
shower before and after traveling. It also houses all of our tools and equipment. This is a vital part of our 
ministry! 

Eric and I will have our first team meeting for the Dream Center team (June) this weekend. We are looking 
forward to seeing everyone and talking about the work we will be doing! I’ll share what we learn in the next 
newsletter.

The team that I was co-leading to Pedro Bay (August), I am now leading. The leader’s situation changed and 
he was no longer able to lead the team due to being needed elsewhere. This is a HUGE step for me, but I am 
trusting God to give me what I need to accomplish this. Thankfully, I have a co-leader who will help me with the 
building project assignments and details. I am still looking for a few more team members, I would love to have 
you join me! 

I continue to be active in our monthly meal/meetings and monthly leadership meetings and community events. I 
am just so thankful that God has called me to serve Him in this ministry. There’s nothing I can bring to the 
table but my yes, the rest is all Him. Thank you Lord for using me even though I’m not perfect. 

If you would like to talk about joining a team, or supporting me, please reach out! You can donate directly to my 
mission on my LightShine page. Thank you also for your continued prayers, they are much needed and much 
appreciated! 


Join us next month at the First Tuesday meeting at the Lancaster Alliance Church at 6. 

In Him, 

Heather

717-598-9961    heathercweaver12@gmail.com


http://www.lightshineministries.org/who-we-are/our-leadership-team/heather-weaver

